
       Airport Commission 
       April 11, 2018 
       9:00 a.m. 
 
 The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter 
presiding.  Members present were:  Mark Smith and Carrol Trewet.  Absent:  Keith 
Harlan and Mike Henningsen.  Also present was City Council Member Linda Hartkopf 
by phone, Tim Teig from Snyder and Associates, and Airport Manager Barry Reid. 
 
 Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to approve the minutes of the March 14, 2018 
meeting as presented.  Passed. 
 
 Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve bills.  Passed. 
 
 Tim Teig from Snyder & Associates gave an update on the ramp project.  Bid 
letting is now scheduled for April 24, 2018. 
 
 The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, May 9, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. at the 
Airport. 
 
 Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to adjourn at 9:11 a.m.  Passed. 
 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Chairman 
 
 
Attest: _______________________________ 
 Acting Secretary 


